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Dear Dr. Effenberger, 
 
Given the similar objectives between the IEEE P802.3cs Increased-reach Ethernet optical 
subscriber access (Super-PON) Task Force and the ITU-T Q2/SG15 project G.9807.3, 
Wavelength multiplexed point-to-multipoint 10-Gigabit-capable passive optical network, we 
attach the current version of the P802.3cs draft, which is still very preliminary. It would be most 
appreciated if you could review the draft and have any interested party in Q2/SG15 submit 
comments toward it. 
 

                                                
1 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not necessarily 
represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802. 



 

 

 
For future communications, please note that our next face to face meeting will be in the week of 
January 20, 2020, in Geneva, Switzerland, a week before the next ITU-T SG15 plenary meeting. 
We also plan to have a conference call on December 12, 2019. The IEEE P802.3cs reflector 
subscription information can be found at http://www.ieee802.org/3/cs/reflector.html. 
 
We appreciate your review and look forward to continued coordination on this development. 
 
Sincerely, David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
 
 
Attachment: draft_3cs_D0_4.pdf 


